PERMANENT SECRETARY Derek Baker



Jim Hanna
Democratic Services Section
Belfast City Council
City Hall
BELFAST
BT1 5GS

Rathgael House 43 Balloo Road Rathgill BANGOR BT19 7PR

Tel: 028 9127 9309

Email: derek.baker@education-ni.gov.uk

Our Ref: SINV 0054 2020

5 March 2020

Dear Jim

Thank you for your letter of 25 February, requesting a joint meeting to discuss Belfast Youth Forum's "Any Use?" Relationships and Sexuality Education campaign and its "Elephant in the Room" Mental Health campaign.

I would be happy to meet to discuss these important issues. My secretary will contact your office to make the necessary arrangements.

Yours sincerely

DEREK BAKER

A Baker